
 

 

 Dear Class of '68 and Residents of Sparling and Graham Hall, 

It is hard to believe that it has been ten years since a large group of us gathered at The 

University of Winnipeg and had a great time reconnecting at our 40th reunion. 

 

Even harder to believe is that this September marks our 50th anniversary - the first 

graduation class of The University of Winnipeg! This is cause for a great celebration 

and we encourage you - the Class of '68 and Residents of Sparling and Graham Hall - 

to reach out to friends, former classmates, old residence roommates/pals, and arrange 

to attend some or all of the events being planned from Thursday, September 13th to 

Sunday September 16th, 2018. 

 

 

 



 

 

Thursday, September 13 - Alumni Affairs holds an Alumni Wine and Cheese 

Reception. All Alumni are invited to attend this event, but historically it is attended 

mainly by those celebrating special years. This would be a great time to meet old 

friends and colleagues to make plans to visit, sightsee, etc. when no other events have 

been planned. 

Saturday, September 15 - a morning tour of the UWinnipeg campus focusing on the 

new buildings has been arranged for us including the new student residence, 

McFeetors Hall, supported with a very generous personal gift by our own friend, 

classmate and residence member, Ray McFeetors. After the tour, we will attend our 

own intimate reunion luncheon - just for the Class of 1968 and our Residents friends - 

in the new Tony’s Canteen in the new Leatherdale Hall.     

Sunday, September 16 - all Alumni are invited to a Multifaith Service of Worship in 

the Carl Ridd Sanctuary (the old chapel in Bryce Hall) at 10:30 am.  Coffee and 

pastries will be available beforehand at 10:00 am.  After the service, we will meet for 

the Alumni Pancake Breakfast at 11:15 am in the Riddell Hall Cafeteria.  

Please mark September 13th - 16th on your calendars now, complete the registration 

form and plan to join us at The University of Winnipeg 2018 Homecoming and 

Reunion Weekend. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Class of '68 and Residents of Sparling and Graham Hall Reunion committee: 

Candace (Kulbaski) Backman  (705) 527-7992     backmane@mts.net 

Cheryl (Anderson) Dann  (204) 803-9195 cr_dann@yahoo.ca 

Elspeth Sangster     (204) 452-5263 elfies@mymts.net 
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Details of the Homecoming and reunion events are on the registration form included 

with this invitation package but please feel free to connect with any of us on the 

committee if you have questions or just want to chat about the reunion. You can also 

read about Homecoming in the Spring/Summer edition of The UWinnipeg alumni 

magazine that you recently received; or you can visit the University website for a 

complete rundown of the homecoming weekend at www.uwinnipeg.ca/homecoming.  

You can also contact the Alumni Affairs office directly - Steven Pataki (204) 988-

7122) or s.pataki@uwinnipeg.ca  
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